Hello Marmot Members-

It was great to meet with many of you last week in Grand Junction for MUG. We are so excited by what
Marmot is doing for the digital footprint of Colorado and are really happy to be able to partner with you all
regarding national exposure for your digital collections. It is an exciting time for cultural heritage organizations
and we are thrilled to be part of it.

During our presentation, Leigh mentioned that we have created a mail list for people that are interested in
keeping up with the comings and goings of the Plains to Peaks Collective (PPC). | know that many of you gave
Leigh your business card to be included, but we wanted to make sure that anyone interested in participating on
the list has the opportunity to do so. Below are the details to help you do this.

The mail list name is the Plains to Peaks Interest Group, and the enrollment page can be found
at: http://www.cvl-lists.org/mailman/listinfo/ppc_cvl-lists.org

The purpose of the list is to be a forum for the discussion of issues, concerns and activities related to the Plains
to Peaks Collective. Partners of the PPC, and those interested in becoming partners, are encouraged to join
this mailing list.

We look forward to seeing many of you on the list and having you join in the conversation.

Cheers-

Regan
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